
 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…Welcome 
back after the winter 
break. I hope everyone 
had a lovely time with 
their families and loved 
ones. We are back in 
the classroom and 
beginning the second 
semester in full force. 
Students are excited to 
be together and very 
active in the classroom.  
 

In English Language, we 
began a new unit in the 
Cornerstone books, 
Technology in Today’s 
World. We are 
examining how 

technology has made 
our life easier and how 
anyone can be an 
inventor.  
 

In Mathematics, we are 
starting our unit in 
geometry and studying 
polygons and 2D 
shapes. We are looking 
at angles and different 
characteristics of 
different shapes and 
how they relate to each 
other. Students are using 
different math tools in 
the classroom, like 
protractors, in order to 
construct shapes. 
 

In Social Studies, 
students are looking at 
the rights and 
responsibilities of 
Canadian citizens.  
 

In Science, we have 
begun looking at 
energy, forces and 
structures. We have 
also talked about the 
science project due 
next month and 
reviewed concepts 
from the start of the 
unit. 

Happy February!  
  Ms. Kepa 


